
 
 
Ref No: BBPSMN/2025/01                                                                          Date: 02.04.2025 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform that Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar is 
Collaborating with NatureNurture to introduce an enriched and 
comprehensive curriculum aimed at fostering holistic development in our 
young learners. 
 
To provide you with detailed understanding of the curriculum, teaching 
strategies and positive impact they will have on your child’s learning journey, 
we warmly invite you to attend an orientation programme on 05.04.2025 from 
09:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.          . 
 
Your presence and active participation will greatly help us work together to 
create nurturing and stimulating learning environment for our children. 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
         

  
 Rekha Budakoti           Harsh Kumar 
 Headmistress (Pr.)          Principal 
 


